
Consider the award of 
RFP 2425-118 Kitchen Serving Line Replacement at Sky Harbour Elementary

1. Background:  
The serving lines at Sky Harbour Elementary kitchen were installed in the original 
construction of the school.  They have lasted past their life expectancy for this type of 
equipment.  

2. Process:  
District staff along with our kitchen consultant James Cosper and Associates identified 
the needs of the Child Nutrition staff and worked together to put together specifications 
and construction documents for this project.

Bids for this project were received on February 11, 2025.  Two bids were submitted 
ranging from $271,447 to $272,087.  Based on the selection criteria Mission Restaurant 
Supply has arrived as the best value for the district.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
Total contract amount $272,087. Cost for this project will be funded by Child Nutrition 
Services Fund Balance. 

4. Recommendation:  
It is recommended the Board award Mission Restaurant Supply a contract in the amount 
of $272,087. for the Sky Harbour Elementary Kitchen Serving Line Replacement project.

5. Required:  
Board action.


